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STATEMENT OF CONTINUED SUPPORT BY THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 

 

April 2022  
 
To our stakeholders:  
 
I am pleased to reaffirm that the International WELL Building Institute (IWBI) supports the 10 
Principles of the United Nations Global Compact in the areas of Human Rights, Labor, 
Environment and Anti-Corruption.  
 
Moreover, in our inaugural 2021 Annual Report: Our progress in advancing people-first places, 
we demonstrate that, in the face of an unrelenting pandemic and its wake of global trauma and 
grief, we show up and we stand up, united by our movement to deliver places and spaces 
where people can thrive.  
 
We also commit to sharing this information with our stakeholders using our primary channels of 
communication.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 

 
 

Rachel Hodgdon 
President and CEO 
International WELL Building Institute pbc 


